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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 or (775) 684-2204. 
 

PUBLISHED: October 22, 2020  

SUBJECT:  Certificate of Need - Elko Community Health Center, LLC 

In accordance with NAC 439A.455, public notice is hereby given that on October 
21, 2020 the Director of the Department of Health and Human Services granted a 
Letter of Approval to Elko Community Health Center, LLC.  Approval was granted 
for new construction at 2100 Idaho Street, Elko, Nevada 89801.  The Letter of 
Approval is part of the Certificate of Need process required by NRS 439A.100.   

For further information, contact Nevada Primary Care Office at 
nvpco@health.nv.gov
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